
1. Home 
2. Entity Print

Print Page

Board Update: More Housing Coming to
State Street
Published on July 18, 2024

https://www.thecha.org/
https://www.thecha.org/print/pdf/node/63


CHA’s Board authorized $7.5 million in CHA funding this month for the next rental phase at Legends
South. This investment continues CHA’s commitment to redevelop the former Robert Taylor Homes
site and the State Street Corridor.

The latest phase will consist of 52 units in two new buildings – 21 of which are designated for
families from CHA’s waitlist.

Legends South Phase A3 is a key part of the redevelopment of the former Robert Taylor site, where
a total of 841 units have been completed to date, including 335 units for families with a right of
return to Taylor or from the CHA waitlist.


